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October 14, 2016 
 
Mr. Bob Lively      Data Request Response Center 
Rocky Mountain Power     PacifiCorp 
1407 West North Temple, Suite 330   825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116     Portland, OR 97232 
 
Re:  In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Customer Owned Generation and Net Metering Report and 

Attachment A for the Period April 1, 2015 through March 31, 2016, Docket No. 16-035-28 
 

Dear Mr. Lively, 
 

The Commission reviewed the June 29, 2016 filing by PacifiCorp, doing business as Rocky Mountain 
Power, of its Customer Owned Generation and Net Metering Report and Attachment A for the Period April 1, 2015 
through March 31, 2016 (Report). The Commission also reviewed: the July 29, 2016 action request response of the 
Division of Public Utilities (Division); the comments of the Office of Consumer Services (Office) filed on July 29 
and August 12, 2016; PacifiCorp’s reply comments, including a modified report and Attachment A, and a new 
Attachment B, filed on August 12, 2016 (Updated Report); PacifiCorp’s Modified Attachment A filed on October 
3, 2016; and the Division’s action request response filed on October 7, 2016 in response to the Commission’s 
August 24, 2016 Action Request.   

 
The Office recommended the Commission not acknowledge the initial Report due to missing information 

and require the Company to re-file the Report to comply with Commission requirements. The Division’s October 
7, 2016 action request response represents that PacifiCorp’s Updated Report addresses the Office’s concerns. The 
Division recommends the Commission acknowledge the Updated Report and Modified Attachment A as meeting 
the Commission’s Reporting Requirements. 
 

Based on the Commission’s review of the Report, the Updated Report, the Modified Attachment A, and 
the recommendations of the Division and the Office, the Commission acknowledges the Updated Report and 
Modified Attachment A as meeting the Commission’s reporting requirements identified by the Division.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#289559 


